
 

SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 

(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient – International School) 

    Circular to Parents of Classes Nursery to V  1st  July, 2025 

Dear Parents of Grades Nursery to V, 

We are pleased to invite you to our Parent Connect Day scheduled on 

Saturday, 12th July 2025. This is a valuable opportunity for you to interact with 

the teachers and engage in meaningful discussions about your child's academic 

progress, classroom involvement, and overall development. 

The session will also provide clarity on the academic process, teaching 

methodologies, and upcoming plans for the ongoing session. We believe that 

open communication between parents and teachers is essential for ensuring the 

best learning outcomes for our students. 

Your presence and active participation will be highly appreciated. 

Time slots for the interaction are as follows: 

 

Date & Day Classes Roll No. Timings 

12th July 2025 
(Saturday) 

Nursery 
to  
V 

1 to 10 09.00 am – 10.00 am 

11 to 20 10.00 am – 11.00 am 

21 to 30 11.00 am – 12.00 pm 

31 to 40 12.00 pm to 1.00 pm 

 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation in building a stronger 

partnership. 

 

   With Regards 

 

 
   Dr. A K Gaur    Ms. S. Srivastava 

Advisor    Principal 


